Date: August 14, 2025

To: Mayor and Council
Copy: DJ Doody, City Attorney
From: Ken Cassel, City Manager/%)/

Subject: Solid Waste RFP

Memorandum

Responses to the Solid Waste RFP were received and reviewed by a committee of three
individuals independently. The committee was made up of Hanif Christe, Mark Dubois, and
me, all of whom have government and contracting experience.

Each member of the committee was provided with complete copies of the proposals to review.
The members reviewed the proposals and then individually ranked the proposals in
accordance with the evaluation criteria found on page 8 of the RFP.

The committee met and combined the individual committee members total scores of each
company. The company with the highest total score is being recommended. Below are the
final total scores for each company.

Waste Management — 284
Coastal Waste & Recycling — 273
Waste Pro - 224
Goode Companies - 212

The next step, if the council agrees with the committee’s finding is to direct the City Attorney to
begin working through the contract language so the contract can begin on October 18t 2025.



